
I'm honored to be chosen to receive the scholarship to attend the Structural Engineering 
Summit.  It's great to be a part of the conference for the first time and to learn about its 
rapid growth in the recent years.  The emphasis and attention to the younger members in the 
industry is something I want to emulate, as I am now transitioning from a younger to a more 
experienced engineer. The company I work for is in a similar position as the NCSEA Summit 
as we are growing rapidly and hiring many new graduates.     

I enjoyed the time I spent at the conference and was pleasantly surprised to encounter many 
attendees from out of state, at varying experience levels, and in different industries.  Our 
mutual passion for structural engineering made it so easy to connect.   

 


